
Looking into the Future of Law
Monday, February 24, 2025

Jennifer Brandt was featured in the Martindale-Avvo February Newsletter, which shared the best tips

from her column “Ask Attorney Jennifer B.” The tips included how she navigates the rocky road of

divorces, showing up with your best self to clients, and the importance of mentoring. 

To read the full newsletter, click here. 
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